
Make Manitoba Sweat
Free



Dear Premier Doer,

As a citizen of Manitoba, I am concerned about the 
working conditions of the people who make the apparel
purchased by the Manitoba government. I want to be
assured that my tax dollars are not used to purchase 
clothing that originates in sweatshops.  

I urge your government to adopt a No Sweat Procurement
Policy requiring suppliers to disclose names and locations
of factories and encouraging them to stay within the
bounds of fair labour practices while encouraging those
who are in violation to comply. A 'No Sweat' policy would
ensure that companies which meet or exceed basic labour
standards are not unfairly undercut by companies that do
not.

As a Manitoban, I am deeply concerned about the human
rights and dignity of workers around the world and I want
my government’s policies to reflect this. Please help Make
Manitoba Sweat Free soon.

Sincerely,

Name: ___________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________

________________________________________________

Postal Code: ______________

Premier Gary Doer
204 Legislative Building
450 Broadway Ave.
Winnipeg, Manitoba
R3C 0V8

www.mfl.mb.ca


